
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Erratum 
 
The report entitled ‘Development of the Transport Oriented Development Program’ contains the 
following error:  
  
Paragraph number 3.22 on page 44 stated that: ‘The NSW Productivity Commission report released 
in August 2024 expressed support for the TOD planning changes, and suggested they could be 
expanded further in the eastern and northern suburbs close to Sydney’s CBD. The report called for a 
dramatic scaling up of the TOD program and for all stations in Sydney to be treated as TODs’. 
  
The last sentence should be omitted, so the paragraph should read: ‘The NSW Productivity 
Commission report released in August 2024 expressed support for the TOD planning changes, and 
suggested they could be expanded further in the eastern and northern suburbs close to Sydney’s CBD.’ 
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